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Letter from the Commander 
Greetings! I am thankful for this opportunity to address our 

members for the first time as Commander 
of Chapter No. 70 and the Department’s 
10th District Committee Person. First and 
foremost, I appreciate your trust and 
support of me as I work to fulfill the duties 
of this office. Our organization is vibrant 
and strong not because of any one 
individual but rather due to our collective 
group of members willing and ready to 
serve. Our collective strengths and efforts 

will launch a new path for the Chapter as we work to maintain 
our unity in support of disabled veterans throughout the mid-
south. Our goals are to have three fundraisers, sponsor one 
event at the VAMC, increase membership, increase monthly 
meeting attendance, and increase members event 
participation. I appreciate all of you and look forward to us 
working together. There is no greater joy than working with 
fellow veterans.  I wholeheartedly thank you.  
 
Tell-A- Friend 
As you are aware, we are always striving to grow the 
organization. Ours numbers are holding, but, I know we can 
do better. We’re asking everyone to invite at least one 
veteran to our next Assembly. By growing the organization we 
grow our productivity and ability to assist our brothers-in-
arms. 
 
VA Free Cell Phone!!! 
The new VA policy regarding FREE CELL PHONES: Free cell 
phones are issued the third week of the month by Tina Lewis 
VA Representative (901) 205-3345 to eligible veterans in the 
Cafeteria on the 2nd floor at the Memphis VA Medical Center 
at 1030 Jefferson Ave, Memphis, TN 38104.  IMPORTANT: 
First you must obtain a letter of eligibility from the VA 
Hospital Eligibility Department on the 1st floor.

Memphis VAMC Volunteer Services 
Memphis VA Medical Center Volunteer Services located at 
main entrance bed towers. Mrs. Debar Burns need more 
Volunteers.  
 
Department Service Officer at VAMC  
The Fulltime Department Service Officer (DSO) Charles Hill 
(901) 523-8990 Monday 8am to 2pm and Wednesday & 
Friday 8am to 12pm 
 
Chapter Website  
Be sure to log onto the Chapter’s Website and stay updated 
with all the current news. 
http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/tn/70 
 
Important Dates - Department Mid-Winter Conference 
Murfreesboro, TN, TBD; National Mid-Winter Arlington, VA, 
February 24-27, 2019; Department Convention Murfreesboro, 
TN, TBD; National Convention Orlando, FL, August 3-6, 2019.  
 
Membership Renewal 
If not paid in full, memberships must be “renewed” to be valid 
for any membership year.  
 
Chaplain’s Report 
Sick, distress, and deceased.  Contact Chaplain James Kendrick 
at Phone (901) 262-8159, Email:  jek60og@yahoo.com 

 
Contact Information 
If you do not want to receive email or text let us know and we 
will remove you from the mail outs. 
 
Next Meeting Tuesday, August, 14, 2018 at 6:00 pm  
Veterans of Foreign War Post 684, 3709 E. Raines Rd, Memphis, TN 38118 
 

By Phillip Ramson, Adjutant 
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Chapter 70 TNDAV on the rise……. 
Serving Veterans and their Families                Lee Fisher, Commander 

 

 

Lee Fisher 
Commander 
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